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I hear sleigh bells… 

As reported last month, the Railway Station was due to undergo some 

improvements, many of those have now taken place, as below, but there is still a lot 

to plan for the future to make the Railway Station more than just a stop on the line. 

                                          

                   

 
The Neighbourhood Plan is moving forward. Consultations have been carried out 

over the proposed area for designation, as well as over the aims and objectives to be 
included in the final plan. The feedback so far has been constructive. If you wish to 
comment or view the Newmarket Neighbourhood Plan visit 

http://www.newmarket.gov.uk/nmkt-neighbourhood-plan/ 
 

The Tourism Sub Group is working towards a Heritage and Tourism scheme which 

could see plaques and certificates awarded to buildings of interest. 

The Local Economy Sub Group continues to work on the Newmarket Business 

Improvement District (BID) and New Anglia Growth Hub projects and is focused on 

identifying the space and incubation needs for Newmarket businesses as well as 

attracting inward investment.   

The Retail Sub Group continue to work and walk the High Street promoting the BID 

and will soon start on the final business plan. This will then be sent out to businesses 

and voted on in late February. 

So, it only remains to wish everyone a Happy Christmas looking forward to a 

productive 2016 for Newmarket Vision. 
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